NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Commissioners will hold a Special Meeting on
Monday, December 3, 2018 at 5:30 P.M. Purpose of the Special Meeting is to discuss MS4
(Municipal Separate Storm Sewer Systems) issues, as well as any other pertinent business that
may arise. The meeting will be held at the Township Building, located at 1499 Spring Garden
Drive, Middletown, PA.

By:  Betsy McBride
Township Manager



